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Pine Tree Camps will not be opening for Session I (June 22 - July 10) or Session Il (July
13 - July 31). This is a disappointment for all of us, but we made the decision with the best
interests of our campers, students and staff in mind. The university will use the time over
the summer months to implement plans and make changes necessary to safely reopen
campus for the fall semester.

Refunds will be processed automatically via the original form of payment by June 15. If you
have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at camp@Ilynn.edu or +1 561-237-
7310.
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